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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT LITTLE BRITAIN UNITED CHURCH 

 
      

February 2014 

Intergenerational Service – February 9th 

Children will lead worship. The theme is “We are the light 
of the world”. This will also be a Communion Sunday. 

Annual Congregational Meeting – February 16th 

Join us for our Annual Meeting following a brief church 
service. Stay for a potluck lunch after the meeting! 

Senior’s Care Home Service 

Join Rev. Shelly as she leads worship in several care 
homes over the year. The first service will be 
Wednesday, February 5 at 10:00 am at Tudor House, 
Selkirk. More services will follow during the year on 
March 5, April 2, April 29, June 11 and December 3 at 
other locations.  

Lenten Gathering 

Weekly Lenten Gathering - Wednesday evenings, 7-8:30 
pm starting March 5th for 6 weeks: Come meet our 'line-
up' of characters whose stories will be central to worship 
each Sunday. We will get to know them through film, 
music, poetry, scripture and art. We'll meet The Serpent, 
Nicodemus the Pharisee, The Samaritan Woman at the 
Well, Jesus, Mary (perhaps more than one!), and The 
Donkey. 

And feel free to come to some, even if you can't come to 
all evenings. 

 Warning: MEETING THESE CHARACTERS COULD 
CHANGE YOUR LIFE! 

 

Next Month: 
March 2 – Annual Pancake Breakfast 
Adults $6 Kids $3 Family $20 

Tax Receipts  

Tax receipts will be mailed out the 
first week of February. 

 

 


